
 

 

 
 
 

Coronaprotocol for patients iMindU B.V. 

 
 

Please disinfect your hands when you enter the practice. You can find disinfectant at the 
secretariat  
 

Do not come to the practice early, just a few minutes in advance 
 

Parents/supervisors who bring a child preferably do not wait in the practice while  
their child is with the practitioner. We would like to ask parents/supervisors to go for a  
walk or have a drink somewhere close.  
At Barrera, the Museum of Antiquities, on the Court and at the Hortus, for example,  
there are opportunities to have a drink and eat 
 

If you have symptoms, stay at home, and inform iMindU. B.V. If possible, the appointment  
can be converted into an online appointment. Also stay at home if you are waiting for the 
results of a PCR test 

 

Naturally, iMindU B.V. employees also adhere to these rules and we regularly disinfect the  
practice 

 

These measures apply as long as there is a Covid-19 pandemic 
 
 
 


